

Studio Reopening Guideline (Updated)

Dear Parents and Students

We are currently teaching both private and group lessons. All group lessons are offered onsite at the Newark studio. For private lessons, you have the option to take the lesson inperson, virtually, or hybrid (both on-site and virtual lessons).

Our #1 priority is to provide the safest learning environment possible. We have implemented safety measures following the state and local public health guidelines to keep students, parent, and teachers safe. Please follow the guidelines below when you come to our studio.

- 1. Masks: Masks are highly recommended inside the studio.
- 2. **Health check: Please do a health check before coming to the studio**. If the student or family member is exhibiting symptoms of COVID-19 (fever of 100.4 or more, sore throat, strong cough, headache, etc.), please contact your teacher and stay home. You can request your teacher to switch to a virtual lesson.
- 3. **One-on-one lessons**: For private lessons, only one teacher and one student are allowed in each lesson room. Parents and siblings are asked to **wait outside or in the waiting room**. However, one parent can come and stay in the lesson room if the student needs assistance from a parent for home practice.
- 4. Hand sanitizer: We ask all students to use a hand sanitizer or wash his/her hands upon arrival. We have a touch-less hand sanitizer in the lobby.
- 5. **Social Distancing**: Please continue to practice social distancing as much as possible.
- 6. **Materials and Instruments**: Remember to bring your own materials and instrument (except piano) each week.

Notes:

- * HEPA Filter Air Purifier with UV-C light sanitizer is equipped in each room.
- * Teachers will sanitize the piano keys and chair frequently.
- * All of our teachers who conduct in-person lessons at the studio are fully vaccinated.
- * We will supply plenty of hand sanitizers, Kleenex, and cleaning supplies in each lesson room as well as in the common areas.